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CHAIRPERSON’S NAME:  JOSE CORNEJO 

Meeting attended: 

Governing Board of The Los Angeles Unified School District 
Committee Of The Whole, March 20, 2018 

 

On Tuesday, March 20th, the Chairpersons of all three parent advisory committees to 
present to the board’s Committee of the Whole on the status of our respective committees.  
 
We were asked to keep our comments to three minutes and that this month was an 
introductory meeting.  I shared with the board that so far, we have met eight times as a PAC 
and have been able to establish quorum on each occasion.  I also shared that we have 
participated in two meetings on data with Interim Superintendent Vivian Ekchian . 
 
I shaded that we have had presentations and conversations on: 

1) Proficiency for All 
2) 100% Attendance 
3) 100% Graduation 
4) Parent and Community Engagement 

 
I also shared that we have created three Ad-hoc committees on 

1) By-laws  
2) African American Students 
3) Foster Youth 

 
The board has created a new item called “Parent Partners in Learning.”  This new item will be 
a monthly opportunity for the Chairpersons of the PAC, CAC and ELAC to update the board on 
our current activities. 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 


